
 

 

Mondrian re-painting – a fresh new face 

The Mondrian re-painting committee has been working closely with the original architect, Frank 

Stanisic, to re-paint the Mondrian. General consensus is that the complex will be repainted in 

the original colours apart from two areas where Frank’s original colour selection was ignored by 

the builder. 

The first area is the ‘plum’ colour on the walls in Short Street and in the courtyard between 

buildings 2 and 3. See below. Frank is recommending repainting this area with one of the 

following colours: his original choice of Royal Silk, Domino or Baltica. See below. 
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The second area is in the internal corridors. Frank’s original suggestion was Harbour Mist, but 

this was also ignored by the builder. Frank is recommending painting the internal walls either 

Harbour Mist or Berkshire White. He has also recommended keeping the unit doors and frames 

as Garfield orange or repainting them to either Stepney or Tristan. See below. 
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Residents and Owners may view the proposed internal colours on the top floor of Building 1 

every Saturday 9.00am to 12 noon up until the 8th October.   


